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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to help guide you through the process of initiation and recognition into the 

Barnegat High School’s “Wall of Honor.” 

 

If you, a family member, or someone you know has graduated from the present or previous Barnegat 

High School and have served or currently serving in any branch of the armed services, please complete the 

application and send it to the below address. 

 

Also, please include an 8x10 photograph (portrait orientation) of the graduate in either their military or 

combat uniform.  The display will include their photograph with their name, branch of service, and graduation 

class underneath it.  The “Wall of Honor” will be located in the main entrance hallway, directly across from 

the main office.  

 

Questions/Concerns can be forwarded to Mr. Patrick Magee, Principal at (609)660-7510. 

 

Please drop off or send application and photo to:  

     Barnegat High School 

     180 Bengal Blvd. 

     Barnegat, NJ  08005 

    Attn: Mr. Patrick Magee, Principal 

 

   “Wall of Honor” Application  

 
Name: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Branch of Service: ___________________________________________ 

 

Graduation Year: _________________________ 

 

Name: ________________________________   Phone Number ______________________ 

  (Person submitting this form) 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Barnegat High School, in partnership with our community, will provide a safe, innovative, and nurturing school environment where students are valued 
and treated with dignity and respect as the staff prepares and engages them in meaningful, differentiated learning experiences that will promote social 
responsibility and cultivate future academic and workforce success.  
 


